Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Florida Coastal Office announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Monday, January 29, 2018, 6:00 p.m.
PLACE: Jupiter Community Center, 200 Military Trail, Jupiter, FL 33458
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: You are cordially invited to attend the Florida Coastal Office’s public meeting to hear about the Loxahatchee River-Lake Worth Creek Aquatic Preserve, current and future management, and to provide comment on the draft management plan. The draft plan is available for viewing or download at http://publicfiles.dep.state.fl.us/CAMA/plans/aquatic/loxahatchee-River-Lake-Worth-Creek-AP-Management-Plan.pdf. The Florida Coastal Office seeks public comment on the draft. Members of the Loxahatchee River-Lake Worth Creek Aquatic Preserve Management Plan Advisory Committee have also been invited to attend, and listen to comments.
Written comments are welcome and can be submitted by mail to Irene Arpayoglou at 3000 Lewis Street, Fort Pierce, FL 34981, or by email to FloridaCoasts@dep.state.fl.us by Monday, February 12, 2918.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Aquatic Preserve Manager Irene Arpayoglou, Irene.Arpayoglou@dep.state.fl.us, (772)429-2995.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Irene Arpayoglou at (772)429-2995. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

